
From: Bill Dermody
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: FW: Hillcrest public hearing testimony
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 7:28:29 AM

Public comment received for RES PH 23-159
 

From: Erik Boe <emtskiboe@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 6:40 AM
To: Bill Dermody <bill.dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Hillcrest public hearing testimony
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Please keep more green space on the McKnight side of the street also. Those trees need to be kept if
at all possible.
Erik Boe
2262 Tilsen Ct 55119
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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